
 

Important Dates for    

Term 2 

• May 2nd -Girls Gala Footy Day 

• May 2nd - Knitting Club 

• May 3rd - Playgroup Begins 

• May 5th - Edendale Farm Excursion  

• May 9th - 19th NAPLAN 

• May 10th - School Council Meeting 

• May 10th - Sustainability Incursion 

• May 13th - Quip Quip Photo Trail Excursion 

• May 13th - Parent workshop - What makes 

CHPS great 

• May 23rd - 27th - Education Week 

• May 26th - Making Math Memories Evening 

• May 30th - June 3rd - Reconciliation Week 

• June 13th - Queens Birthday 

• June 24th - Last Day of Term 

2022 Term Dates 

Term 1– 31st January- 8th April 

Term 2– 26th April - 24th June 

Term 3 –11th June -  

16th September 

Term 4 - 3rd October -  

          20th December 

 

Term Two 
29th April, 2022 

Welcome back to Term 2. What an amazing Term 1 we had with a smooth 

start to the year and lots of amazing experiences. The end of term was 

busy with our brilliant School Fair, Bunjil Athletics day and Whole School 

Excursion to the city. 

 

A special thank you to all of our students, parents and members of the 

wider community for the amazing support to put together the School 

Fair. The gloomy weather certainly didn’t hold off the crowd. Words can’t 

explain the buzz of excitement which filled our school that day. What an 

amazing way to celebrate our school culture and community. 

 

Congratulations to the Bunjil students who participated in the Healesville 

District Athletics Carnival. The effort put in by each and every student 

was astounding, making new friends and giving all events their absolute 

best. Well done! It was terrific to see students demonstrating the values 

of CHIRPS throughout the day and really showcasing how these values 

support our learning and experiences both within and beyond the class-

room. We walked away as small school champi-

ons. Congratulations Bunjil. 

  

On Monday we commemorated ANZAC Day and were very proud to have 

our school captains Millah and Mona represent us at the service in Yarra 

Glen. Millah presented a wonderful speech about what ANZAC Day 

means to her and then they both laid a wreathe on behalf of our school 

community. This was followed by our own ANZAC Day ceremony on 

Monday which was led by our school captains. We were so proud of the 

organization, leadership and confidence displayed by our student leaders. 



 

  

Our first week back and we are settling back in with some exploration into 
emergency careers. Younger students were asked to think about various 
emergency careers and how they might be involved in a crises situation. The 
older students were shown the steps to creating a good crises plan and had to 
follow along to that after being presented a scenario card challenge. Some of 
these responses were much better than what we've seen from our own politi-
cians. 



On Thursday C.H.P.S went to the  Van Gough exhibit of sunflowers in the 

city. It was nothing like any of us had seen before. We looked at some of 

Van Gough’s art projected on the walls. We drew anything we could      

imagine on an easel. It was lots of fun. 

 On the way back to school, we mapped some of the city landscapes.   

Flinders street was my favourite because it was the one of the biggest 

stations I have seen and was really old.   
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